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PROTOCOL FOR ENFORCING PHYSICAL DISTANCING (SEASON 1) as of 2-1-21

During the pregame conference, officials will remind coaches/game management about
following WIAA Covid protocols and allowing the officials to maintain physical
distancing.

If the team is not adhering to proper physical distancing when interacting with the
official, the official will remind the coach that physical distancing must be followed.

If problem persists, ask game management to take care of the issue. If the problem is
resolved, skip to step 5.

If the problem is not resolved by game management, suspend the contest and contact
your assigner/designee. The assigner/designee and game management should discuss
the situation and attempt to resolve the issue.

At the conclusion of the contest, contact your assigner/designee to inform them of the
non-compliance. Be specific.

The assigner/designee will contact the WOA.

The WOA will address with WIAA.

The WIAA will address with the school.

Multiple complaints of non-compliance could result in officiating services being
suspended.



